
January Board Meeting

The NC Masters board will be holding their annual open meeting on Friday, January 18, 2013 at the
Mecklenburg Aquatic Center in Charlotte. This is the afternoon before the start of the Sunbelt Championship
meet. All members of our LMSC are welcome to attend the meeting. At the publication of this newsletter the
exact time is not yet established. If you plan to attend our meeting (and please do!), please email me:
gvanmeeteren@gmail.com and I will send you the correct time as soon as I know.


